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When our firm president, John J. Matteo, wrote this statement in June of last year, he was responding to a wave of
peaceful protests across the country held in response to a long history of police violence and discrimination that has
harmed generations of African-Americans.

Those issues have not been resolved, and as a firm we remain committed to bringing about the necessary changes to
make our country an equitable and fair place for all who live here and Jackson & Campbell an equitable and fair place to
work for all of its employees. We are preserving the image and language of this graphic in this post as a reminder to
ourselves that there is much work left to be done.
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We at Jackson & Campbell, P.C. are appalled and saddened by
the police brutality and unrest that the world has witnessed
over the past several weeks, from the deaths of Ahmaud
Arbery, Breonna Taylor, and George Floyd to the often
inappropriate responses to peaceful protests that followed.

Keeping with the values of Edmund Campbell, a founding
partner of this firm who worked tirelessly to integrate schools
in Arlington Virginia, we stand firmly in support of our Black
colleagues, friends, family and community members in
support of racial equality and against injustice. Silence is no
longer an option; joining together in solidarity to say “Enough”
and passing real reform is the only way we move forward.
Jackson & Campbell is committed to being an ally and helping
to bring about these desperately needed changes.
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